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Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

24th April, 1925.

Dear Sirs,

1 beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of
the 20th instani reepecting your £,85,"CISHIEZROB" and, having
gubmitted the case to the Committee at their meeting to=day,
I am directed to say that the question of making a record of
the casualty against the vessela name in the Bociety's
Register Book has been deferred for one month pending the
receipt of further information from your goodselves on the
subject.

I am, Dear 83irs,

Youre faithfully,

Assistant to the Uecretary.
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